
Kid’s Korner 
March 2022 

March Newsletter 

No Kid’s Korner  

Friday, March 

18th 

Special points of interest: 
 

• All children should be wearing a mask and bring a water bottle daily. 

• Kid’s Korner Phone Number is 991-4440 

• Please wear boots into the building and change into clean, dry shoes. 

• If your child will not be attending an afternoon session please notify us. 

• Kid’s Korner e-mail address:  kidskorner@hampdenmaine.gov 

• Children should wear appropriate shoes and clothing for outside play. 

• All payments should be received the Friday preceding each week. 



Cohen Chase-March 3rd 

Annabelle Morey-March 12th 

Eden O’Connor– March 17th 

March Birthdays 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 2 
 
Dr. Seuss Day 
 
 

3 4 5 

6 7 8 
 
Design your 
own books 
 

9 10 
 
Game Day 

11 12 

13 14 
 
 

15 
 
 

16 17 
 
St. Patrick’s Day 
activities 

18 
 
No Kid’s 
Korner 

19 

20 21 
 
 

22 
 
Giant Games 
Day 
 

23 
 
Giant Games 
Day 
 

24 
 
 

25 26 

27 28 
 
Giant Games 
Day 
 

29 
 
Giant Games 
Day 

30 31   


